We have been awarded the "Rakuten Travel Bronze Award 2020".

The Rakuten Travel Award is a system for recognizing accommodations that have achieved
outstanding results and received high praise over the past year from among registered

accommodations throughout Japan.

We feel that we were able to receive this prestigious award because of the support of our

customers.

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to all the guests who have stayed with us.

We will continue to strive to be a hotel that satisfies the needs of our many guests.

We look forward to your continued patronage.

We look forward to your continued patronage.

Naha West Inn  General Manager



